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MCCONNELL CRESCENT LANDSLIDE RECOVERY RESPONSE  
 

 
 
Emergency Management British Columbia approved funding under the Emergency Program Act 
 
 
On September 12, 2022, Emergency Management British Columbia (EMBC) approved funding of 
$2,438,756.00 under the Emergency Program Act to mitigate the ongoing landslide hazard occurring on 
the Kitsumkalum River escarpment near McConnell Crescent, within the City of Terrace. This funding has 
been approved to protect municipal infrastructure from further failures related to river erosion. 
 
The City of Terrace is working with engineering consultants to develop permitting, final engineering 
drawings and cost estimates to implement the remediation strategy for river erosion protection and 
slope armouring. For information updates, monitor www.terrace.ca as we continue to work on the 
McConnell Crescent landslide recovery response. 
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